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Sent: 25 
To: Web 

Eve #Sullivan 
_._ 

Fromi I Eve O'Sullivan"' A 

I I  

Sent: ' 27 October 2005 12: l l  

To: 1 'bernieodwyer@eircom.net' 

Subjedt: FW: Organic Gold Composting Facility 
I 

Please find attached an acknowledgement to your email dated 25/10/05. 

October 2005 23:OO 
info mail 

I 

i ~ Dear sir/madam, 

My nam4 is Bernie O'Dwyer. I am a resident of Wilkinstown in County Meath. I am writing to you 
regarding the company Organic Gold who have a composting facility close to where my children 
attend scpool. This facility has held a license for the past few years to perform 
organic cpmposting, and currently has an application with the EPA requesting a large increase in 
processiig volumes. This facility has been accepting sludge waste from Meath county council for 
the past P o  years without a license. Meath county has recently granted planning to the facility to 
greatly inFrease the size of the composting operation. The history of the Organic Gold facility is a 
litany of qlanning rule flouting and council collaboration in ignoring the planning laws of the land. 

What advice does the EPA give to me to get satisfaction on this issue? How can I 
hold Meath County Council and Organic Gold accountable for their actions? I am not some frenzied 
lunatic who does not want a waste facility on my doorstep. I merely want to see the disposal of 
waste in Ireland emerge from the dark ages of gombeenism and for the companies who deal with 
waste to take their responsibilities seriously and to do the job in accordance with both Irish and EU 
regulations. 

Best regdrds. 

Bernie O'Dwyer 

@ 
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